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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the 4939th meeting of the Security Council, held on 30 March 2004, in
connection with the Council’s consideration of the item entitled “Threats to
international peace and security caused by terrorist acts”, the President of the
Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

“The Security Council recalls the statement of its President of 16 October
2003 (S/PRST/2003/17), which confirmed the continuation of the current
arrangements for the Bureau of the Committee established pursuant to
resolution 1373 (2001) concerning counter-terrorism for another six months
(i.e. until 4 April 2004).

“Having elapsed the said six months, the Security Council confirms the
continuation of the current arrangements for the Bureau of the Committee for
another six months, until 4 October 2004.”


